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6th November 2019 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We are really pleased with the great progress Reception are making with their 
reading.  
 
To help support you with reading at home we will be holding a Reading Stay 
and Play, where we will share lots of activities and ideas to use at home.  

 
This will take place on Wednesday 20th November. It will be from 8.55 until 10 
am. Younger siblings are welcome to attend.  
 
Please do come along, your support will make the biggest difference in helping 

your child learn to read.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.  
 
Many thanks, 
 

 
 
Miss Clarke and Mrs Calrow.   
Reception Class Teachers 
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